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Weekly Newsletter: 

Friday 12th May 2023 

Head Teacher Update:  

It has been a busy couple of weeks.  

Last week we had the Reception Tea party and 

on Friday we celebrated the King’s Coronation 

with a Coronation Lunch where the children 

waved their flags and all had their lunch at the 

same time.  

The School Disco was a huge success- the 

children had a fantastic time and we raised 

over £250 which will contribute towards 

books in the library and the Pantomime next 

term.  

Please do come to the next PTA meeting next 

Friday at 14:30 to see if you can support in any 

capacity. Thank you for all of your support. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Next Week:  

We have Dr Bike coming in. Please keep 

an eye out for more information. We are 

hoping that every child will leave Spring 

Meadow able to ride a bike.  

The children in year 2 will be sitting their 

SATs throughout the mornings next week- 

please ensure they arrive on time.  

We currently have a few vacancies for 

teaching assistants and an apprentice 

teaching assistant for nursery. If you 

know anyone who would be interested 

please point them in the direction of our 

website.  

 

 

  

Dates for 

your diary: 

15-19th May - 

SATS week 

(year 2) 

19th May –  

PTA meeting 

 

29th May – 

May half term  

Photos from 

the 

Coronation 

Celebrations 


